
BACKPACK GIVEAWAY
Saturday August 6th  10am-12pm

Veterans Memorial Building   
Main St. & 400 North, Spanish Fork

If you need help with getting the kids ready for back to school this year, 
please plan on attending our event. We will have free backpacks filled

with school supplies, new socks & underwear, free lunch will be provided
for all of the children in attendance courtesy of the Utah Food Bank and 

there will be several local businesses available with resources. 
No one will be turned away, you must however bring each

child with you to receive a backpack. If you have any questions, 
please call Melissa at 801-709-8573 


